Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF SETTLEMENT AND RELEASE
AGREEMENT BETWEEN DISTRICT AND YOLANDA CARR

DATE: March 27, 2012

Under separate cover the Board has received a copy of the Settlement and Release
Agreement between the District and Yolanda Carr.
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It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Settlement and Release
Agreement between the District and Yolanda Carr.
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Respectfully submitted,

Hector Mendez
Superintendent of Schools



